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February, 1984

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE WESLEYAN THEOLOGICAL SOCIETY:

1. If this letter had to be forwarded to you, due

to a change of address, please send me the correct

information by return mail.

2. Volume 18, No. 2, Fall, 1983, Journal, i@ not yet
off the press and will not be, probably for two months.
Seminary Professors on our editorial committee have
been on sabbatical leave during 1983 and into 1984.
will

The issues

3, :Nolume 19; No,

also be delayed, perhaps until late summer.

1, Spring, 1984, Journal,

will be mailed to you just as soon as they are off the

press.

4. Thanks to each of you who are diligent and careful
about keeping dues paid and also in sending me address

changes. That is a greater help than I can express.

5. A reminder of dues for 1984 now payable is enclosed

if you have not already paid for this calendar year.

6. Newly elected officers and committee members at
the last annual meeting in November, 1983, may be noted

on this letterhead.

7. Keep in mind the bicentennial of American Methodism

is being celebrated this year and our 20th year is also
being noted as we meet in Atlanta at Emory University, ‘
November 2-3, 1984, for a great time of study and the
sharing various roots on the American scene. Please

pray for a meaningful and gracious spirit of fellowship.

8. TO ALL STUDENT MEMBERS: If you are no longer a

student your membership level should be changed to

either Full membership or Associate. Please notify

me of such changes, check the procedure in the Bylaws

or write me for information. THANK YOU!

ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRI. & SAT. OF EACH NOVEMBER

Sincerely in Christ, Wayne E. Caldwell 70@}~¢Z. d%QéMLl{’




